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 Brockton Housing 
Authority 
 

Memo 
To:  All Staff Members 

From:   Thomas G. Thibeault, Executive Director 

 

Date:  4/26/2021 

Re:  Notes from the April Board Meeting 

At the Regular Meeting of April 22, 2021, the Board of Commissioners took the 
following action: 

1. Approved the Minutes for the Regular Meeting of March 25, 2021; 

2. Approved the Bills for the Regular Meeting of April 22, 2021; 

3. Received, reviewed and accepted the Executive Director’s Report for April 
22, 2021 and put on file; 

4. Accepted with regret the resignation of Kimberly Boyd, Leasing Agent who is 
retiring effective June 1, 2021; we will miss you and wish you all the best in 
your retirement Kim; 

5. Approved the 2021 HUD Income Limits as presented; 

6. Awarded a contract in the amount of $455,500 to Apex Corporation in 
Abington, MA for HVAC Repairs and Roof Replacement at the Richard J. 
Sergi Administrative Building; 1090 Main Street Brockton. 


